
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 9th July 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We write to you at the end of an incredible week of learning experiences for our young people. It has been 
great to see our students experience so many different activities.  A real delight.  
 
This week the Department for Education issued new guidance for arrangements in educational settings.  
This will cover both the Summer period and the new term - when children return to school in September. 
The DfE outlined further flexibility for schools in the ways that we can operate, although control measures 
will still need to be in place to protect our school community.  
 
As Manchester remains in an ‘enhanced response area’ we will continue to keep the current control 
measures and processes in place until the end of term.  
 
We will write to all parents next week with further details and an outline about the return to school in 
September. 
 
At the end of a challenging year, we would really appreciate your feedback on some key aspects of the 
school.  Please would you mind completing this short survey. 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PSurvey2021  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
Chorlton High School 
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